Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 10:59 AM
To: ‘Baker, Larry'

Subject: RE: Remediation Plan 1RP-5252
Mr. Baker,

The remediation plan submitted for NMOCD District 1 Remediation Permit (1RP) 5252 is denied. The Division does not
consider the contamination represented by composite point 5 and 6 to be fully delineated. The sample results at 6
inches depth and 1 foot depth are greater than the remediation levels in Table one of 19.15.29.12 NMAC. Therefore,
excavating the area to 1 ft in the area is not sufficient. The division requests that depth at which Table 1 contaminant
concentrations are lower than minimum regulatory values is found.

On the other hand, the division does not object to the sampling taking place at the same time as excavations, it only
requests that excavation proceed until the vertical and horizontal delineation is achieved.

Note: The division would prefer that point samples at specific depths be taken as opposed to composite samples.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Baker, Larry <Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com>

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 9:01 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] FW: Remediation Plan 1RP-5252

Mr. Rose-Coss,

I am resubmitting this plan for approval. Thanks

ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICIAN SR
direct 575-393-7106 ext 1523 | Cell 432-631-6982
APACHE CORPORATION

2350 W. MARLAND BLVD
HOBBS , NM 88240

ApacheCorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | StockTwits | YouTube




From: Baker, Larry

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 10:49 AM

To: 'emnrd-ocd-districtlspills@state.nm.us' <emnrd-ocd-district1spills@state.nm.us>
Cc: Feather, David <David.Feather@apachecorp.com>

Subject: FW: Remediation Plan 1RP-5252

| am re-submitting the plan for 1RP-5252 for your review. Please let me know if you have any questions or wish to
discuss. Thanks and have a good day.

ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICIAN SR
direct 575-393-7106 ext 1523 | Cell 432-631-6982

APACHE CORPORATION

2350 W. MARLAND BLVD
HOBBS , NM 88240

ApacheCorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | StockTwits | YouTube

From: Baker, Larry

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 5:31 PM

To: 'Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD' <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
Cc: Feather, David <David.Feather@apachecorp.com>

Subject: Remediation Plan 1RP-5252

Ms. Hernandez,

Attached is the remediation plan for the Hawk B-1 Battery (1RP-5252) for your review. Please let me know if you have
any questions or wish to discuss. Thanks and have a good day.

ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICIAN SR
direct 575-393-7106 ext 1523 | Cell 432-631-6982

APACHE CORPORATION

2350 W. MARLAND BLVD
HOBBS , NM 88240

ApacheCorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | StockTwits | YouTube




